
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact:  Antony Fabbro Reference: S11689  /    
 15 May 2018 
 

 

Lucas Flecha 
Via email : Lucas.Flecha@stockland.com.au 
 
     

 
 
 
Dear Lucas 
 
 
Planning Proposal to modify zoning, heights and FSR to land at 95-97 
Stanhope Road, Killara - Lourdes Retirement Village 
  
The report on the above Planning Proposal to modify zoning, heights and FSR to 
land at 95-97 Stanhope Road, Killara - Lourdes Retirement Village, will be 
considered by Councillors at a Council meeting to be held on Tuesday 22 May, 
commencing at 7pm. 
 
The meeting will be held at   Ku-ring-gai Council Chambers, Level 3, 818 Pacific 
Highway Gordon.  Members of the public are able to attend this meeting and 
parking is available at the rear of the Council Chambers. 
 
The report is contained in a Business Paper and you are able to view this 
document at the following locations from the Friday before the meeting: 
Turramurra and Gordon Libraries 10am to 6pm, St Ives and Lindfield Libraries 
10am to 5.30pm. The Business Paper is also available from the Friday before the 
meeting at Council’s Customer Services, on Level 4 and on Council’s website 
“Your Council / Meetings / Minutes and agendas (business papers) – 2011 to 
present” : 
http://www.kmc.nsw.gov.au/Your_Council/Meetings/Minutes_and_agendas_b
usiness_papers_-_2011_to_present 
 
If you wish to address Council on this issue you must register with Council’s 
officer between 6:15pm and 6:55pm on the day of the meeting. Speaking time is 
limited to three minutes.  It should be noted that Council may limit the number of 
speakers on an item. 
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Access to Council Chambers 
Due to an essential safety upgrade, the lift to the Customer Service Centre on 
Level 4 and Council Chambers on Level 3 of 818 Pacific Highway Gordon will be 
out of action from 14 May to 18 June. 
 
Customers requiring access to these areas who are unable to use the stairs 
should contact Customer Service on 9424 0000 for assistance or our live chat 
facility on the website at kmc.nsw.gov.au. Please also contact Customer Service 
in advance if you require assistance to attend after hours meetings. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact Urban Planning on 
94240000. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Antony Fabbro 
Manager Urban & Heritage Planning  
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